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Spring Newsletter 

Dear parents/carers  
 
It has been lovely to see so many parents in 
school over the past few days. We have had some 
amazing hats, eggs and gardens. Thank you for 
all your hard work in helping your children to 
produce such lovely things. 

 
If you are still feeling creative you are invited to our very popular 
creative   afternoon on Thursday 4th April at 2pm where you can 
work with your child in their classroom on art activities. Hope to 
see many of you here. 
 

Rock Challenge 
Once again, the school entered this dance competition. Over 60 KS2 children 
performed at the Bonus Arena on Tuesday, 19th March. We won more        
certificates than we have ever won before and came a very close second to the 
school that has a history of winning the Northern finals. We have yet to find 
out if we have done enough to get to the Grimsby final. Once again we thank 
Miss Kingston and her team of staff for giving up their own time to produce 
this fantastic performance. The biggest thanks go to Mrs Kingston who       
designed and made all the costumes. Our children would not look as            
professional and stunning without her. 
 
Good News      
Mrs Martin gave birth to a healthy baby girl in March. They are 
both doing well and I am sure you will see her around the school 

before she comes back in the next school year. 
 
Goodbye 
A sad goodbye to Ms Armitage who is leaving us at the end of this 
week. We wish her well in the future and I am sure you will join me 
in  saying how much we will miss her and thank her for all she has 
done for the children in this school.  Some of you have already met 
Mrs Overfield who is taking over from Ms Armitage. Please say 

hello to her and make her feel welcome. 
 
Uniform 
Now the better weather is, hopefully, on its way just a word about uniform. School 
uniform-type shorts may be worn-no denims or sports shorts please. Summer dresses 
in blue and white or yellow and white check may be worn. Children need their PE kit 
every day-white tee shirt and black shorts. They must have black sandshoes every 
day. Check their sandshoes this holiday as they might need a bigger size!  Please   
ensure children wear sensible outdoor shoes and socks as we don’t want accidents. 
Have a lovely break. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Murray 

Spring Term 2.2. 2019 

Dates for your Diary 

 Term dates 

4th April pm-Creative   
afternoon 

4th April pm –Musical festival 
City Hall 

5th April am-Spelling Bee 

5th April finish for 
Easter  Holidays. 

Children back on 
Wednesday, 24th 
April 

24th April-Imam assembly 

Sun 28th April-Green power 
racing 

Mon 6th May-Bank Holiday 

Wed 8th May –Local            
Governing Body meeting 

13th May-Y6 SATs week 

May-Y2 SATs 

Tues 21st May-Y6 trip RAF 
Yorkshire air museum 

Sat 25th-2nd June-Half Term 

Wed 5th June-Y5 Beverley 
Minster 

10th June-Y1 Phonic testing 
week 

Mon/Tues 17th/18th June-F2 
Trip 

Tues 25th June-Book Award Y5 
group 

Tues 25th June pm-F2 and KS1 
sports 

Wed 26th June-F1 sports 

27th June-KS2 sports 

Fri 19th July– 3.10pm School 
closes for the Summer holidays 

Tues 3rd September 2019– 
School opens for children 

 

 

Don’t forget we don’t authorise holidays but we 
still need to know about them due to safeguarding 
reasons.  96% attendance is expected by Ofsted 


